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Board of Supervisors Ends COVID-19 Emergency 
 

INDEPENDENCE – The emergency declared as the result of COVID-19 is now officially over in Inyo County.  
 
On Tuesday – following the leads of the Governor of California and Inyo County Public Health Officer – the Board 
approved the recission of Resolution 2020-12, effective February 28, 2023. The resolution was originally approved 
on March 17, 2020 at the start of the “shutdown” to proclaim the existence of a local emergency due to the 
pandemic. 
 
Governor Gavin Newsom rescinded his statewide emergency proclamation effective February 28, and Inyo County 
Public Health Officer Dr. James Richardson rescinded his proclamation effective 11:59 p.m. February 27. 
 
Dr. Richardson noted that the County will resume with public health guidance and response efforts that align with 
current and future State Department of Public Health orders, as well as current and future guidance from the 
California Division of Occupational Safety and Health (OSHA). 
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